
Welcome back and Happy New Year!

During this half term children will be studying the following
topics:

Hazel Base: ‘Moon Zoom’. Exploration of the cosmos, our
solar system. What would it be like to be an astronaut? 

Maple Base:  ‘Tribal Tales’. Discover the rich history of the
British Isles, from prehistoric times, through the Stone age,
Bronze age and  up to the Iron age. Learn how early human
culture and land use developed.

Oak Base: ‘Frozen Kingdom’. Understand the characteristics
and features of the polar regions and undertake an
exploration of the environmental factors that shape and
influence them.
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PLEASE BE AWARE THAT WE HAVE A NO SHOE POLICY. 
CHILDREN REMOVE SHOES WHILST THEY ARE IN SCHOOL AND ONLY USE THEM FOR OUTSIDE

PURPOSES. 

KEY STAGE 1 CHILDREN ARE RECOMMENDED TO HAVE SHOES THEY CAN PUT ON AND TAKE OFF BY
THEMSELVES. IF YOU WISH YOUR CHILD TO WEAR FOOTWEAR INSIDE SCHOOL, YOU CAN SUPPLY SOFT

BOTTOM SLIPPERS WITH GRIP STRIPS OR NON-HARD SOLED PLIMSOLES.

Spring Term
Tuesday 6th January 2025 to Friday 14th February 2025

Half Term: Monday 17th February 2025 to Friday 21st February 2025
Monday 24th February 2025 to Friday 11th April 2025

Summer Term
Tuesday 29th April 2025 to Friday 23rd May 2025

Half Term: Monday 26th May 2025 to Friday 30th May 2025
Monday 2nd June 2025 to Friday 18th July 2025

SCHOOL TERM DATES

INSET DAYS
MONDAY 28TH APRIL 2025
MONDAY 21ST JULY 2025



Cinema Trip: Paddington in Peru 

School Uniform
Uniform is important. At Evergreen we expect pupils to wear a simple uniform to

school that consists of. 

• Green/white polo shirt
• Green sweatshirt / cardigan
• Black/grey trousers / skirt

Pupils should not wear PE kit to school. It should be brought to school in a bag and
your child will be given space and time to change.

• Black shorts/tracksuit bottoms
• Plain t-shirt – not a football top

• PE Bag
• Trainers/pumps

If there is a reason you are unable to provide a uniform on a certain day, please
do not send your child to school in jeans, tracksuit, jogging bottoms or combat

designed clothing. Please send your child in clothing that is more in line with their
uniform. 

Our film critics said...
‘

‘I enjoyed seeing a Nun with a gun. It was
very funny!’ 

‘I was scared when Mr Brown had a spider on
his face. It was a good film.’

‘Paddington met his family and friends. I
really loved that bit.’ 

‘I really like the movie especially when he
figured out he was an El Dorado Bear.’

 

A huge well done to all our children for their excellent behaviour during
Evergreen's trip to see Paddington in Peru at the Odeon Cinema. A special
thank you to Odeon Cinema for their kind help and support throughout the

event.


